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To Representative Hundertmark:

I am not certain that this is a problem, but wanted to raise the issue for your
consideration:  would it be advantageous to have a provision that prohibits the wearing
of both a necklace and a bracelet at the same time (to avoid any possible confusion if
different language is printed on the two)?

Please let me know if I can provide you with further assistance with respect to this bill.
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